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Welcome to our newsletter 
 
 
It has been a busy start to the term with visits from Root to Food where the children were 
introduced to Greek cooking, dance workshops with Taya Dance and Fitness and from  
St Marks, our local Church.  Sport and music lessons are being delivered by Twenty20 
Productions, Hawks class have been to visit the local farm and KS2 have competed in a 
cross-country tournament.  We’re looking forward to our Harvest Festival and many other 
activities in the coming weeks, we hope to see you at many of them. 
 
As always, if you have any queries or wish to discuss anything, please contact either myself, 
Mrs McKie or Chair of Governors, Maggie Barwell. 
Head@fridaybridge.cambs.sch.uk 
NMckie@fridaybridge.cambs.sch.uk 
mbarwell@fridaybridge.cambs.sch.uk 

 

The Big Sing 

Exciting news; we have now uploaded our final edit of ‘The Big Sing’. The link below is fully 
available to the public, you can either use the link below or search 20Twenty Productions on 
Youtube and you should be able to find it easily. Any issues please do not hesitate to contact 
nia@20twentyproductions.co.uk 

https://youtu.be/DYX-6wQxYBc?si=vIxmxbUDEOYL25jL 

We are also happy to announce that we have a date for the next Wisbech Big Sing, it has 
been booked in at TCA for Tuesday 16th of July 2024. We would love to see you all there 
again, further information will be sent out closer to the time. 
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Thank you 

 
A huge thanks to LW Construction solutions for all their help and support in developing our 
EYFS outdoor area.  It will enrich and enhance learning for all of the KS1 children, giving 
them a creative and inspirational place to play and learn.  
 
We are also grateful to Matthew Crawford Construction for all their hard work in improving 
our Forest School area. New tunnels, digging pit, pond and refurbished outdoor classrooms 
will be a great asset to our outdoor learning environment. 
 
  
Thank you to the PTA for purchasing the new playground equipment.   The children are now 
enjoying giant Jenga and connect 4 this term! 
 
 
St Marks Church 
 

 
 
Why not pop in to St Mark’s church on Wednesday (Every Wednesday @ 2:30pm) to join us 
in some prayer time for our community.  We’ll have tea, coffee and biscuits.  We can chat 
and get to know each other.  Bring the children, bring the dog, bring yourself – it’s all free!  
Do drop in on Wednesday’s if you can. 
 
 
Diary Dates 

 
Friday 6th October  Year 4, 5 and 6 (Hockey) at Wisbech Grammar School 
Friday 13th October   Whole School Harvest Festival at the Church 2pm. 
Friday 10th November  Year 4, 5 and 6 (Tag Rugby) at Wisbech Grammar School 
Friday 17th November  Year 4, 5 and 6 (Gymnastics) at Wisbech Grammar School 
Thursday 30th November Flu Vaccination 
Friday 1st December  Year 4, 5 and 6 (Netball) at Wisbech Grammar School 
 
 

 
 


